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Commencement of Occupational Vaccination for New Coronavirus Vaccine 

 

 In order to reduce the burden of vaccination on local communities and to 

accelerate the vaccination process, the government has made it possible for 

companies and universities to start vaccination on a per-worker basis. 

 Thus, the University will begin vaccinations for all members of the 

university community (students, faculty, staff, and those who work on campus). 

We are planning to start on the week of June 21, but first priority will 

be given to those who have a pre-existing condition, international students 
and students planning to study abroad, and students, faculty and staff engaged 

in occupational vaccinations, then followed by other students, faculty, and 

staff. 

Inoculation will be done by appointment only, and the schedule will be 

allocated to each faculty and affiliation, and a notice will be sent. 

This vaccination program is only for those who wish to be vaccinated, and 

it is not mandatory for university activities, nor is it disadvantageous for 

those who do not receive the vaccine. 

                                    

Contact 

         Student: Student Life Class Division（extension 7330） 

         Faculty and Staff:   Personnel Division（extension 7050） 

      Generalization;  General Affairs Division （extension 7021）      

 


